
 

 

                  
 

 

 
 

February 2025 
 
 

Senator Robert Kupec 
Representative Kristin Bahner 
 
Dear Senator Kupec and Representative Bahner: 
 
The Minnesota Board of Medical Practice (Board) is authorized to license and regulate Physician 
Assistants and enforce their practice act, Minn. Stat. §147A.  
 
Please accept this letter as confirmation that, at its business meeting on January 11, 2025, the 
Board passed a motion to support the proposed changes to Minn. Stat. §147A.02(c) allowing the 
required 2,080 collaborative practice hours a physician assistant must complete to be with a 
physician licensed in Minnesota or another state or United States territory.  That proposed 
language has now been introduced as SF1083/HF89.  
  
Kind regards, 
 
 
Elizabeth A. Huntley 
Executive Director 
Minnesota Board of Medical Practice 
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